
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

2. REDCLIFFS/SUMNER COMMUNITY CRÈCHE RELOCATION 
 
 The Board considered a report on the Redcliffs/Sumner Community Crèche relocation project seeking 

the Board’s support for staff recommendations to the Property and Major Projects Committee. 
 
 The Board received the information and decided to convey its support for the recommendations set 

out in the report to the Property and Major Projects Committee, and to the Council. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


